
This week, we continued
reading our biographies
and working on our
reading packets as we go.

Our goal is to start finishing our books this week
and have an opportunity to show off our learning
before Thanksgiving. However, we did take a break
on Tuesday from reading our biographies to do a
fun writing activity. Students made up their own
Halloween characters and wrote backstories for
their characters. They loved the chance to get
creative and they enjoyed reading one another’s
stories when we hung them on our Reading
bulletin board!

Who you gonna call? The third grade!
This week, students were given

another opportunity to bust some classroom ghosts
while also practicing identifying verbs in a sentence!
Some of the ghosts students found were challenge
ghosts, where students had to change the verb in the
sentence to a more colorful verb (many students
changed “said” to “whispered” and “ate” to “gobbled”.)

11/2/18

• 11/5             Math Test
• 11/12-13     Parent/Teacher Conferences

This week in science, we talked a bit more about constellations. Students were 
challenged to get creative and create their own constellations and myths. We talked 
about how many constellation myths involve characters that were on Earth at 
one point, and eventually became constellations at the ends of their lives.

Students also earned a fun treat: to make their own slime! Students listened carefully to the directions and 
slowly combined glue and Elmer’s Magic Liquid to create the slime. Afterwards, students added food coloring 

and glitter to make their slime fabulous!

See everyone with 
their slime on 

page 2!



• Math: Introduction to multiplication.

• Reading: Reading narrative nonfiction like they’re stories and to find
information.

• Religion: Priesthood and the sacrament of Holy Orders. Then we will
complete a final project on vocations.

• Science/Social Studies: Moon phases final project, then we will switch back
to Social Studies and begin a unit on citizenship.

“Those who do not believe in magic will never find it.”
- Roald Dahl


